
March 16, 2015 
Timco Engineering, Inc.  
849 NW State Road 45  
P.O. Box 370 Newberry,  
Florida 32669  
RE: Justification for label location regarding application for certification of  
 
FCC ID:           2AD9XVERSAX 

IC Number:    12637-VERSAX 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
This letter is to justify the choice of label location for the device bearing the above FCC ID and IC 
Number. The location was chosen to be in the battery compartment due to limited space available to 
the placement of the label. The device is relatively small in physical size and has many contoured 
surfaces. The battery cover is not fastened nor permanently affixed to the device enclosure; therefore it 
was rejected as a potential location. The front side of the device enclosure is the side that the end user 
sees during normal operation. Versa Wireless Inc. wants to reserve the front side for marketing 
information (eg. Brand or trademark) and does not want label information on this side. For these 
reasons, the inside of the battery compartment is the only logical choice. 

 At the factory, the device is assembled without the battery installed and will be marketed in that 
configuration. For the purpose of replacement by the end user, the battery is designed to be easily 
removed by hand and without assistance of tools. Once the battery is removed, the label will be visible. 
For these reasons, the label will be readily viewable to the device’s purchaser and to the end user.  

Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions or need any further information.  

Regards, 

 

 

 

Justin Carlson 
General Manager 
Versa Wireless Inc. 
Phone: 604.807.3235 
Email: justin@versawireless.com  
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